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July	21,	2016	

Dear	Pastors	and	Praying	Friends:	
	
Greetings	in	the	name	of	our	Lord	and	Savior	Jesus	Christ.	
	
Thank	you	for	praying	for	us.	Thank	you	also	for	the	support	that	you	provide	to	us	each	month.	 	The	
Lord	is	good.	We	thank	Him	every	day	for	his	love	and	faithfulness	to	us.		
	
Provided	below	is	a	brief	report	concerning	some	of	the	activities	that	we	were	involved	in	during	the	
month	of	June	and	July	2016,	besides	pastoring	Capital	Hill	Baptist	Church.			
	

1. The	 Bible	 translation	 work	 (to	 translate	 King	 James	 Bible	 into	 Pingelapse	 language)	 is	
progressing	 very	 well.	 The	 committees	 have	 translated	 40	 books.	 The	 translation	 of	 the	
remaining	 26	 books	 is	 progressing	well	 and	 expected	 to	 be	 completed	 by	 September	 l,	 2016.	
After	 all	 the	 remaining	 books	 (26	 books)	 are	 translated,	 then	 the	 committees	will	 proceed	 to	
stage	2,	which	is	review.	There	are	6	stages	of	review.	Thank	you	for	praying	for	this	important	
project.		

	
2. We	continue	 to	make	visits	 (on	monthly	basis)	 to	 the	prison	 to	minister	 to	 the	prisoners.	Our	

son,	Roland	Padock,	preached	during	the	last	visit.		
	

3. Our	 church	 folks	 attended	 the	 revival	 services	 in	 Lukop	 at	 Lukop	 Independent	 Baptist	 Church	
from	June	13th	to	June	19,	2016,	and	at	Calvary	Baptist	church	in	Kolonia,	from	July	14th	to	July	
16th.	 I	preached	on	 June	14th	at	 Lukop	 Independent	Baptist	Church	and	on	 July	15th	at	Calvary	
Baptist	Church	in	Kolonia.		
	

4. We	 are	 having	 our	 Vacation	 Bible	 School	 this	 week	 from	 July	 18	 to	 22.	 Seventy	 (70)	 kids	
attended	the	VBS	yesterday,	July	20,	2016.	We’re	averaging	50	kids	a	day	ranging	from	5	yrs.	old	
to	teenagers.	Luke	Santos,	Monica	Sebehn,	Kevin	Harry,	our	son,	Roland	Padock,	and	my	wife,	
Lihna	Padock,	are	teaching	the	lessons	in	the	VBS.	Pray	that	God’s	Word	that	has	been	sown	will	
accomplish	God’s	will	and	glorify	Him.	Our	church	folks	will	finish	of	the	week	with	an	overnight	
retreat	at	Nicho	Marine	Park	on	July	22-23.		

	
Prayer	Needs:		
	

1. Our	son,	Roland,	is	going	to	Nukuoro	with	Missionary	Peeler	and	his	wife.		
	

2. Pray	for	our	younger	daughter,	Sonsha,	as	she	travels	to	and	from	and	in	Japan	from	July	16th	to	
July	25,	2016.		



3. Saturday	visitation	by	our	youth	and	church	folks.		
4. Building	funds:	We	need	funds	to	finish	our	Nahs,	nursery	and	do	ground	improvement.		
5. Strength	and	wisdom.		

	
In	Christ’s	Service,		
	
Sonny,	Lihna	and	kids	
	
				


